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Lisa Griffin

From: Dean Starkey <Dean@lanproservices.co.uk>

Sent: 17 February 2022 14:47

To: Lisa Griffin

Cc: Ben Burgess

Subject: RE: Application 2022/0197 - New Cranes Farm, Greenways, Newton Flotman

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Lisa, 

 

Thanks for your email. 

The client will require the building to be surveyed for the elevations/plans to be provided. It may take a week or two 

for this to be provided. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Dean Starkey 
Planner | MPlan (Hons)

 

T:  +44 (0)1603 631319
D: +44 (0)1603 559216
M:  +44 (0)7443 660667
W:  lanproservices.co.uk 
  

  

 

PLANNING | ARCHITECTURE | ARCHAEOLOGY | URBAN DESIGN | LANDSCAPE | HERITAGE | ARBORICULTURE | ENERGY
 

 

Confidentiality:  
This email and its attachments are intended for the above named only and may be confidential. If they have come to you
in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone; please reply to this email 
and highlight the error. 
 
Security Warning:  
Please note that this email has been created in the knowledge that Internet email is not a 100% secure communications 
medium. We advise that you understand and accept this lack of security when emailing us. 
 
Viruses: 
Although we have taken steps to ensure that this email and attachments are free from any virus, we advise that in  
keeping with good computing practice the recipient should ensure they are actually virus free. 
 

 

   Before printing, think about the environment

      

From: Lisa Griffin <Lisa.Griffin@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk>  

Sent: 14 February 2022 14:50 

To: Dean Starkey <Dean@lanproservices.co.uk> 

Subject: Application 2022/0197 - New Cranes Farm, Greenways, Newton Flotman 

 

Dear Dean 
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Thank you for the above application we received on 27 January 2022. 
 
Please could you provide drawings for Building 3, as they don’t appear to have been included – only the 
roof plan and sections have be submitted. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 

Lisa Griffin  
Business Support Officer: Technical 
t  01508 533655 e lisa.griffin@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk    

 

 

 

   

 

   

This email and any attachments are intended for the addressee only and may be confidential. If they come to you in error you must take no action based on 
them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please advise the sender by replying to this email immediately and then delete the original from your 
computer. Unless this email relates to Broadland District Council or South Norfolk Council business it will be regarded by the council as personal and will not 
be authorised by or sent on behalf of the councils. The sender will have sole responsibility for any legal actions or disputes that may arise. We have taken 
steps to ensure that this email and any attachments are free from known viruses but in keeping with good computing practice, you should ensure they are 
virus free. Emails sent from and received by members and employees of Broadland District Council and South Norfolk Council may be monitored.   


